Open Letter of Recommendation
for John Hutchison, a Canadian Inventor

September 13, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

[ am a Ph.D. experimental nuclear physicist and have been for 30 years. My bachelor's degree in
physics was earned with honors in 1975, and I was awarded the Ph.D. degree in December of
1980 at the University of Maryland.

My background includes being a Staff Scientist at the Lawrence Berkeley Laboratory and a
faculty member in the Physics Department at the University of South Dakota. Previously, |
served as an instructor at the National Security Agency.

Regarding the contents of this letter, I would like to state that John Hutchison is a good man and
a very gifted inventor. There can be no doubt that John would make an excellent citizen of the
United States.

And my belief is that John's inventions could bring untold fortunes to any person or nation which
befriends him. In fact, there is no telling just how much his inventions might help the US
economy — if he were to become a US citizen. Easily, hundreds of billions of dollars could be
involved.

John's discoveries include the "Hutchison Effect" that relates to antigravity along with the
teleportation, jellification and transmutation of metals and other objects. These are extraordinary
discoveries of great significance. John is also now involved in energy research and has
discovered a way to extract energy from the Zero Point of the Quantum Vacuum. How this will
influence the evolution of the world remains to be seen.

Sincerely,

Dr. Robert W. Koontz
1018 Washington St.
Huntingdon, PA 16652



